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2023 Parking Stickers
Slip renter parking stickers will be available for pick
up on Wednesday, January 4, 2023. 

As a reminder, all licensees must pick up the 2023
parking stickers in person at the harbor office. Only
the slip licensee of record may pick up the parking
permits, so please bring your identification.

Proof of current vessel insurance is required to be
on file with the harbor office to pick up your 2023
parking permits.

Parking permits for landside tenants will be
available for pick-up on Wednesday, January 4,
2023.

2023 Waiting List Renewals
2023 waiting list renewal fees will appear on your
January statement. To avoid late fees, payments
must be received by February 20, 2023. A courtesy
reminder will be sent to all individuals who have
unpaid balances in mid-February.

If you have any questions regarding your placement
on the waiting list, please contact the harbor office
at (831) 475-6161.

Lighted Boat Parade
Event Recap

After a two-year hiatus, the Santa Cruz Yacht Cub
hosted its 35th Lighted Boat Parade on Saturday,
December 3, 2022. The event was well attended,
despite the rain! Spectators filled the harbor to
welcome back this beloved holiday tradition.

 
Holiday Light

Credit!
Slip renters that decorate their

boat with holiday lights will
receive an electricity credit for

the month of December!

NOTE: The December electric
credit will be reflected on your

January billing statement.

 

Did You Know?
Did you know that long-time

harbor neighbor, Dick
McDermott, has generously

donated a Christmas tree to the
harbor office every year for over

20 years!?

A big thank you goes out to Dick
for always spreading holiday

cheer at the harbor!

https://www.facebook.com/100006166604557/videos/829290695028966/


A big thank you to the Coast Guard Auxiliary for
their continued assistance in ensuring visitor safety
during the event.

The video above is of UCSC Community Sailing
Club’s amazing crowd favorite “Trek the Hulls”!

U.S. Coast Guard
Auxiliary Boating
Safety Courses

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary is offering a boating
safety course on Boating Skills and Seamanship
starting in January. Registration for the class will
take place on Wednesday, January 4, 2023, from
7:00 PM to 8:00 PM at the Santa Cruz Harbor
Public Meeting Room.

Click here for more information about these
courses. 

Pictured above: Niki Rothwell
and Dick McDermott picking out

this year's Christmas tree for
the harbor office.

 

Dungeness Crab
Season Delays

The California Department of
Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) is

continuing the temporary
recreational Dungeness crab

trap restrictions due to presence
of humpback whales and the

potential for entanglement from
trap gear. 

Recreational take of Dungeness
crab is permitted only by means
other than conventional traps,

such as hoop nets and snares. 

The start of the commercial
Dungeness crab season

remains delayed until further
notice.

For crab season updates please
visit the CDFW newsroom.

 

Holiday Office Hours
 

Harbor Office

Christmas Eve
Saturday, December 24

  Boatyard

Christmas Eve
Saturday, December 24

9 AM - 12 PM

https://www.santacruzharbor.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/BSS-Announcement-2023-01.pdf
https://wildlife.ca.gov/News


9 AM - 12 PM
CLOSE AT NOON

Christmas Day
Sunday, December 25

CLOSED

New Year's Eve
Saturday, December 31

9 AM - 12 PM
CLOSE AT NOON

New Year's Day
Sunday, January 1

CLOSED

CLOSE AT NOON

Christmas Day
Sunday, December 25

CLOSED

New Year's Eve
Saturday, December 31

9 AM - 6 PM
OPEN ALL-DAY

New Year's Day
Sunday, January 1

CLOSED

 

Happy Holidays!
 

Visit Our Website
Port Commission Meeting Information
Fuel Prices & Information

  

Santa Cruz Port District | 135 5th Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA 95062

Unsubscribe scpd@santacruzharbor.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.santacruzharbor.org/
https://www.santacruzharbor.org/meeting-information/
https://www.santacruzharbor.org/fuel-pricing-information/
https://www.facebook.com/santacruzharbor/
https://www.instagram.com/santacruzharbor/
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact


Sent byscpd@santacruzharbor.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

mailto:scpd@santacruzharbor.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=1f18e572-0bc1-46b4-9539-b8a7cc7a15e7
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=1f18e572-0bc1-46b4-9539-b8a7cc7a15e7

	Harbor News & Updates
	2023 Parking Stickers
	Holiday Light Credit!
	2023 Waiting List Renewals
	Did You Know?
	Lighted Boat Parade
	Event Recap

	U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Boating Safety Courses
	Dungeness Crab Season Delays
	Holiday Office Hours
	Boatyard
	Harbor Office

	Happy Holidays!

